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Recommendation:

It is recommended Wiarton Rotary introduce and promote a new volunteer program
labeled The Project Expertise Program. Volunteers agreeing to participate in this
proposed new program would not in any way be considered an official Member of
Rotary or Friend of Rotary. Nor would they be required to make a long-term time
commitment or pay fees of any kind.

Background & Rational:

Wiarton members involved in Executive roles are constantly being challenged to fulfill
their roles and duties due to lack of knowledge and expertise in certain functions that
play an intricate role in completing their tasks (i.e. computer technology).

There are qualified individuals out in the public domain that could help eliminate these
problems quickly and efficiently if they could be approached for their help, with a ‘no
strings attached’ commitment.

The ideal candidate to agree to participate in this program is an individual prepared to
offer their services or training to help Rotary for the personal gratification of helping a
local volunteer organization help their community. They recognize that because of their
knowledge and expertise, a small amount of their time will help eliminate hours of
wasted time by Rotary members trying to perform functions they know little about.

Individuals that agree to be involved in a program such as this, will be recognized at the
end of a successful project for their efforts and involvement by Wiarton Rotary on our
web site and social media. In addition, Rotary agrees to allow the individual to use
Wiarton Rotary for future reference purposes.

Bonus Possibilities:

Individuals participating in this program may become interested enough in Rotary to
consider becoming a Friend of Rotary or Member.



